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Report: My role as Presentations Coordinator has been a busy one thus far 
in 2025. I have been involved in several tasks in preparation for the NYN 
Spring Assembly that is occurring at the end of May in Henrietta, NY. I 
will be leading the ice breaker that will open the Friday night activities; the 
activity will tie into our theme of “Stepping in the Light of Gratitude”; I 
hope you will enjoy it as find it to be an “illuminating” one. I will also be 
leading a presentation on Saturday afternoon during the Assembly / 
Convention that relates to our observations of “being lost and then found 
thanks to the program of Al-Anon”. 
 
I continue to meet with the Officers and Coordinators on the first Saturday 
of each month during our morning discussion session. I also write an 
article each month for the NYN newsletter; I am also one of the 
proofreaders for the publication. I participate in the AFG Connects forum, 
and I am proud to be the DR and one of the GRs in District 26. 
 
I thank everyone for their continued support and understanding. I am 
blessed to be a grateful member of Al-Anon. 
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